
Remembrance Day
We have been involved in lots of activities for Remembrance Day this 
week. We had a whole-school assembly with guests from the library 

services, and observed a 2-minute silence with the rest of our school, and 
the nation. In Year 3, we created these fantastic split-pin poppies after 

one of our classmates showed us how to make them!


